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26 October 2021
Dear Sir/Madam

Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA)
Request ID: FOI372004942

Thank you for your request for information relating to City of Culture .
You have requested the following information:

How many roads Coventry City Council authorised for rolling closures for the June
signature opening event of City of Culture?

84 roads were listed in the Temporary Traffic Regulation Order for rolling road closures for the four
Godiva processions, but apart from the processions lining up at the start the option to close roads
wasn't needed and the processions passed relatively quickly — bearing in mind it was still
technically in lockdown with fewer cars on the road.

What are the names of the roads that were eventually closed to allow the opening ceremony
to take place throughout the day?

At the end of the processions Priory Street remained closed for a socially distanced event which
then finished in Broadgate. Both Priory Street and Broadgate already have restrictions on them
reducing vehicle use.

The supply of information in response to a FOI/EIR request does not confer an automatic right to
re-use the information. You can use any information supplied for the purposes of private study and
non-commercial research without requiring further permission. Similarly, information supplied can
also be re-used for the purposes of news reporting. An exception to this is photographs. Please
contact us if you wish to use the information for any other purpose.



For information, we publish a variety of information such as: FOI/EIR Disclosure Log, Publication
Scheme, Facts about Coventry and Open Data that you may find of useful if you are looking for
information in the future.

If you are unhappy with the handling of your request, you can ask us to review our response.
Requests for reviews should be submitted within 40 days of the date of receipt of our response to
your original request — email: infogov@coventry.gov.uk

If you are unhappy with the outcome of our review, you can write to the Information Commissioner,
who can be contacted at: Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane,
Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF or email icocasework@ico.org.uk.

Please remember to quote the reference number above in your response.

Yours faithfully

Information Governance



